
 

Title: Be aware of fake recruitment notice.   

 

It has come to our attention that a fake job advertisement with the name of JICA as an 

advertiser has been published in some newspaper recently. Please be cautious and vigilant 

when applying for job opportunities to JICA.   

JICA Bangladesh Office publishes the job opportunities in Bangladesh National Newspapers, 

Facebook page and the Website of JICA. JICA Bangladesh office never publishes any job 

circular other than above mentioned medias. You can check the authenticity of any of our 

recruitment notice in JICA website: www.jica.go.jp/bangladesh/english or you can write to 

email address: bd_oso_rep@jica.go.jp. 

Additionally, please note that JICA would not bear any responsibilities caused by the fake 

job advertisement.  
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